Question

Would a City be permitted to do a self-install of the
equipment, since we would be doing the assessment, any
needed wiring, and the permitting of the project all in house?
(One site already has an open permit and is under
construction.)

Do you want the resumes of anyone involved with the project?

Since there are no EnergyStar listings for cooking hobs, can we
assume that most any induction hob will be acceptable?

Since there are no EnergyStar listings for INDUCTION steam
table replacements, can we assume that any induction steam
table replacement (typically known as "dry well" warmers) will
be acceptable?

Answer

Yes, this would be allowed.

This is not required; applicants are welcome to
provide resumes if they wish.

As long as the equipment has been tested by a

national lab, e.g. NSF or UL, then it should be
acceptable.

As long as the equipment has been tested by a
national lab, e.g. NSF or UL, then it should be
acceptable.



